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“Who knows what is going to happen next 
in this mixed up world? Only God. But we 
are His people and obeying Him is our 
daily goal and joy. Let’s keep trusting Him 
because He is worthy!” A dear missionary 
friend, Leah Humphreys, wrote recently.
And truly, obeying Him is my daily 
goal and joy. Although during these 

past months, my role has been very different, and I do 
miss going to our ACTION office, I do find JOY:
•	 in extended prayer times.
•	 in being able to join ACTION’s weekly Zoom chapel and 

prayer meetings.
•	 in praising our Lord for the new missionary candidates (eight 

in person and one virtually) who gathered in Mountlake 
Terrace for September’s recent Orientation week.

•	 in getting to hear, through Zoom, the testimonies of these 
nine “Harvesters,” so diverse in background, age, experiences 
and calling. All so enthusiastic to lift high the name of Jesus 
and to proclaim Him to this world’s needy and neglected.

•	 although I couldn’t be present to help (as always in times 
past), I did host in my home and I could pray.

Please join me in praying for these new missionaries as 
they develop their Support Team. PRAY for many more 
“Harvesters!” The Great Commission is still our mandate!
I quote from Dr. Dick L. Van Halsema:
1.	 The purpose of mission: making disciples of all 

peoples. Matthew 28:18-20
2.	The extent of mission: “Go into all the world and 

preach…” Mark 16:15
3.	The message of mission: “Repentance and faith” to 

be preached to all nations, beginning at Jerusalem. 
Luke 24:46-48

4.	The authority for mission: “As the Father has sent 
me, I am sending you.” John 20:21

5.	The power for mission: The coming of the Holy 
Spirit after Christ’s ascension to heaven. Acts 1:8

Thank you, amazing Alderwood Community Church 
family, for continuing to pray and show your love to 
me! May obeying God be our “daily goal and JOY”. 
Let’s keep trusting Him because He is WORTHY!
Sara

Welcome
We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 
Communication and/or Prayer Request 
form. We would love to pray for you and 
get you more information. 

Giving available
online or on the 
ACC app
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EVENTS AND INFO

WELCOME BACK CHURCH FAMILY!
We are thrilled to be holding Sunday worship services INSIDE the 
auditorium again! Please RSVP every Sunday as we are limited to 
200 people at each service until we reach phase 3.

And now, we are excited to let you know that beginning November 1st 
we will be resuming our kids’ and students’ programming on Sunday 
mornings as well! The children’s program will have a limit on the 
number of kids we can have, so be sure you sign your kids up as well as 
yourself for every Sunday at alderwood.cc/RSVP

Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can to 
make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among 
many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing 
officials. Masks are required and we need to adhere to social distancing 
rules, so families need to sit together. 
More information is available on our website: alderwood.cc.

We also offer an ONLINE WORSHIP EXPERIENCE (including a message 
for kids & students) via the ACC app or our website: alderwood.cc/online

For more ways to connect, Like and Follow our Facebook page: 
Alderwood Community Church.
You can also find us on Instagram: alderwoodcc

If have not been receiving weekly emails from Alderwood Community 
Church, please check your junk email folder...if you still don’t see 
anything, send your current email to us at ReachUs@amcc.org with 
instructions to update your personal information.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is up and running! Come by on 
Tuesdays (9am to 3pm) or Saturday mornings with any donations 
you have...a list of items needed and the address can be found at 
alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website to find out about upcoming events like the Scavenger 
Hunt on the 31st.
Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events


